
Item -3
Presentation by the Humane Society Regarding Wildlife Damage 
Control
The Humane Society is interested in providing animal control services for wildlife such as 
trapping skunks and other animal species that may be a problem with the current rabies 
outbreak in the City and the surrounding areas.  The Humane Society would provide this 
service through the end of the year.  This matter is being brought up for your consideration 
at this time because the Humane Society will need to order additional traps to provide these 
services this spring when the skunk and rabies problem starts to occur.  The Animal Advisory 
Board has requested that the Humane Society make a proposal for performing these services 
because the Board feels that they will provide this service in an effective and humane manner.
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